
From: Brent Duncan
To: RPS
Subject: Submission on Proposed Otago Regional Policy Statement 2021
Date: Wednesday, 1 September 2021 11:32:15 a.m.

To Whom It May Concern

Please find attached my submission on the proposed Otago Regional Policy Statement
2021.

Your sincerely 

Brent Duncan 
021795634

mailto:fishybrent@hotmail.co.nz
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